
 

 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 

Technical Bulletin (TB-2405): Soteria UL Modules FM approvals  

 

Reason for notification: 

Change in the standard supply of Soteria UL Modules resulting in a temporary removal of the FM mark. 

Detail: 

Affected Part Number Product Description 

SA4705-600APO Soteria UL Mini Switch Monitor Module 

SA4705-700APO Soteria UL Input Module 

SA4705-701APO Soteria UL Relay Output Module 

SA4705-703APO Soteria UL Switch Monitor Input/Output Module   

SA4705-720APO Soteria UL Dual Input Switch Monitor Module 

SA4705-706APO Soteria UL NAC Module 

 

Due to a strategic factory transition, the products shown above will be supplied as standard without the 

FM mark until further notice. If you require the FM mark on the modules for any orders within the next six 

months, please inform your account manager with quantities and dates for delivery by 11th June 2024, 

including any orders already in the system. These orders will be subject to a lead time of approximately 

12-16 weeks. When placing such orders, please indicate that the FM mark is required to avoid 

disappointment. 

Remedy 

An addendum to this bulletin will be sent once the lead time is back to normal for the module to be 

supplied with FM mark as standard. 

Questions  

Should you have any further questions, please contact your account manager.  

 

-END- 


